
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Possible Missing Kayaker from Lake Jesup 

      
Seminole Co. (November 15, 2019)-Seminole County Sheriff’s deputies are investigating the discovery of an empty kayak 
found floating on Lake Jesup Friday morning. 
  
Just after 7:30 a.m., a fisherman discovered the kayak floating in the water near Lake Jesup Park located on the 
northwest side of the lake. The witness also spotted an oar floating in the water nearby. Upon inspection of the kayak, 
detectives have reason to suspect it had been occupied at some point. Detectives have been canvassing area residences, 
parks, and boat ramps for more clues. 
  
In addition, they are asking anyone who may know of someone who expressed an intention to go kayaking or fishing, 
and has not been heard from since Friday morning or earlier in the week to call them. 
  
Anyone with information is asked to contact Detective Wilkerson at (407)665-6537. 
  
A photo of the same brand of kayak is attached.  

      
For more information contact: 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 402-3319 
 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6950 
(407) 473-4698 
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